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CLARIFICATION ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
The directors of O-Net Communications (Group) Limited (“the Company”) referred to the Chinese 
version of the announcement of the Company dated 3 June 2010 “Grant of Options” 
(“Announcement”). The directors had discovered that there is a typing error in the Chinese version 
of the Announcement and wish to clarify that “Number of Options granted” shown in the table 
under paragraph 2 of the Chinese version of the Announcement would be replaced by 30,648,000 in 
lieu of 30,700,000. 
 
The directors of the Company further confirmed that there is no revision to the content of the 
English version of the Announcement. 
 
 

By Order of the Board 
O-Net Communications (Group) Limited 

Na Qinglin 
Co-Chairman and Chief Executive Officer 
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Yahong, the non-executive Directors are Mr. Tam Man Chi, Mr. Chen Zhujiang and Mr. Huang Bin 
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